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Term 3 starts: 

8:45am Thursday 4 January 

2024 on a Week A 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening: 

Wednesday 10 January 2024 

 

PPEs: 

12 February to 1 March 2024 

 

Year 11 Prom: 

Thursday 27 June 2024 

 

Uniform expectations: 

Trousers, not leggings. 

Jumpers optional, blazers are 

compulsory. 

Black shoes, not trainers. 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening: 

Bookings are live for our Sixth 

Form Open Evening, which 

will take place on Wednesday 

10 January 2024 from 5-8pm. 

We invite you to join us, to 

discover the subjects we offer 

at A Level, speak to subject 

leaders and also hear from 

existing Sixth Form students, 

to learn more about their 

experience with us. 

Book now via: 

https://CCS-

SixthFormOpenEvening-

2024.eventbrite.co.uk 

Dear parents and carers,  

Wow! What a term! It has been great to end another term with an exciting 

trip for some of the cohort. October half term saw students jet off to New 

York and right now we have students in Paris, soon to be making their way 

home with arrival back at CCS this evening. The New York trip was a huge 

success and we must thank all those involved in organising and supervising 

this trip. The same goes for the Paris trip that is currently happening right 

now - please do check out our school social media to see what the group 

have been up to during their time away!  

 

Amidst all of this, students have worked incredibly hard trying to improve 

their grades they achieved in the PPEs. We have a newly opened study club 

just for Year 11 students, with around 60 students attending daily. This will 

continue in the New Year and we hope to see more and more students 

taking advantage of the club. 

 

To support students from January, we are giving them first access to the 

canteen during their lunch time. This means Year 11 can get their lunch then 

attend study clubs/lunch time revision sessions as they like. 

 

Prom 2024 has been booked for Thursday 27 June. If deposits haven’t been 

paid via ParentPay, please can we pay them asap. The venue isn’t secure until 

I have paid the deposit, which I can’t do without income from parents.  

 

Please make sure you all rest and recuperate over the Christmas holidays. 

2024 will be the biggest (and best yet) for our Year 11s and we are ready to 

help them wherever they need it. Our Sixth Form Open Evening will also be 

taking place shortly after we return in the New Year, I encourage to join us if 

you haven’t yet booked - more details of this event to the right.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Emma Terry 

Performance Leader of Year 11 
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